
  
BEULAH UNITED REFORMED CHURCH 

Sunday, 12th February, 2017 
 

Today:          10.30am: Mrs Judy Harris: all-age Worship  
  Coffee served in Canolfan after service 
    7.15pm: Youth Fellowship   
Monday:   10.00am: Miss Tilley’s Community Café  
   2.00pm: Women’s Fellowship 
   7.30pm: Elders’ Meeting 
Wednesday:   10.30am: Mid-Week Meeting Point 
         Church Office 
Friday:    3.15pm: Youth Drop-In 
Sunday:  10.30am: Revd. Roger Bidnell, Covenant    

 Service with Communion 
  All Age Junior Church 
  7.15pm: Youth Fellowship   
   
Creche Facilities are available in the Whittaker Lounge at the back of 

  the church. 

   
The flowers today are donated by Andy, Cathy, Summer 
and Crystal Wales, and arranged by Karen Holbroook. 

 
Church Secretary: Mrs Louise Morgan 

07773 648730 

  

 
 
 
 
 

 



SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 Sunday, 12th February, 2017 

 
  It is with sadness that we announce the death of Mrs Dorothy Jones 
this week, and we send our thoughts and prayers to Alison, Carolyn and 
all the family. A funeral service  for Dorothy will be held in Beulah on 
Friday, February 24th at 10.45am.The funeral service for Mrs Eileen 
Calford will be held in Beulah on Wednesday, March  1st at 2.15pm. 

ELDERS’ AND CHURCH MEETINGS, 2017: A list of these is posted 
on the notice board at the foot of the stairs. 
TRANSITIONAL MINISTRY MEETINGS: Saturdays, 11th March from 
10.00am -12.00 and 25th March from 14.30-16.30. Lesley and Eleri will 
be at coffee this morning with a list for you to sign up for your preferred 
date. 
LENT STUDY SESSIONS:  It is hoped to arrange a series of 
Wednesday evenings with City URC from March 15. More details 
available soon. 
URC ‘BIG DAY OUT’AT WARWICK CASTLE: May 20, suitable for all 
ages. A leaflet is available in the porch, and there is a list to sign if you 
are interested in going - we hope to arrange a coach if there is sufficient 
interest. 

WHITTAKER LOUNGE: We are seeking two volunteers to join the 

Whittaker Lounge coffee rota on Wednesday mornings, once every five 
weeks. If you are able to help, please contact Christine Pugh on 2075 
4608. Many thanks. 

PARADISE RUN: More volunteers are needed for several aspects of 

this work – sandwich makers, shoppers and people to go out on the run 
once every 5 weeks. If you would like to know more, please contact 
Elaine Edwards. 
CROSSROADS: The deadline for the March edition is next Sunday and 
Colin will be editing. 
CONCERTS AT THE CROSSROADS: the next recital is on 
Wednesday, February 22nd at 1.05pm, and is performed by Rhys 
Watkin, violin, and Caradog Williams, piano. 
WOMEN’S WORLD DAY OF PRAYER: Service at Rhiwbina Baptist at 
2.00pm on Friday, March 3.  

 


